

Queen's Wood News and Events May 2021

Talk on London wild flowers cancelled

Unfortunately, the talk by David Bevan on London wild flowers, scheduled for 16 June, has had to be cancelled due to ill health. We hope to reschedule it for some time in the Autumn.

Working parties

We shall be holding a working party on Sunday 27 June from 10.30am to 12.00 noon, meeting at the Lodge. Because government rules now allow groups of up to 30 people to meet outdoors, we will no longer be asking members to book places in advance. We shall continue to need to socially distance from each other and the public. Tools will be provided (but not shared between group members) but bring your own gloves.

Recruitment stall on Sunday 13 June

We will be holding a recruitment stall in the wood on 13 June between 11am and 4pm. This is such a good way to talk to people about the wood and we would welcome help. Please contact membership@fqw.org.uk if you can spare an hour.

No news on flood management scheme

We are still waiting to hear what Haringey council intends to do.